
 

 

 

 

Update of S10 Fare Paying Bus Service -22nd October 2018 

 

Again tonight this has been unable to stop at Whitmore High School as it has filled up before arriving here. We will 

be continuing to raise this as a matter of concern with VoG, and in the interim will be discussing with students who 

take the bus the other alternative open to them.  We are sorry for the inconvenience to families but unfortunately as 

a service bus the matter is not within our control 

 


